
           
  

 

 

Would you like to know more about The Children’s Trust and the amazing work that we do? 

Interested in developing a career in care where you make a significant and lasting difference to the 
lives of thousands of children and families? 

We are now offering guided tours at our national specialist centre in Tadworth, Surrey, to provide prospective 
employees the chance to learn more about the incredible work that we do, as well as offering a true insight 
into our care and rehabilitation services for children and young people with acquired brain injury and 
neurodisability.   

Led by Managers and team members across the organisation, you will be guided through our beautiful 
grounds, and be offered an insight into the level of care we provide the children and young people we care 
for, across our rehabilitation, and residential care houses. 

The tour will last for approx. 45 minutes, and will provide ample opportunity for you to ask any questions you 
may have along the way. There will also be time to speak to our Recruitment Lead, Audi Wheatcroft after the 
tour has come to an end. 

Our next available tour is scheduled to take place on Friday, 15th March 2019, 10am - 11am. 

If you’d like to attend, please email: recruitment@thechildrenstrust.org.uk in order to register your interest, 
and we’ll be in touch with further details and to confirm your place. 

** Please note: limited number of spaces are available ** 
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